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Schroeder's Bar & Grili, 605 Front Ave, has applied for a sound level variance for their 9th annual Rib Cook-off Contest on Aug.
11, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to midnight. The public hearing is scheduled for July 18, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council
Chambers. Contact mark.kaisersatt@ci.stpaul mn.us with comments.
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